
Kittens Room  

December 2022  
 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

This month is a very special month because baby Jesus was born! All this 

month we will be talking and singing about the story of baby Jesus. We are 

excited for the many festivities and season related activities the children 

will be participating in. Speaking of festivities, we have some important 

reminders and information! With the weather getting colder, please dress 

your child accordingly. Label clothing items (all personal belongings      ), 

such as jackets or any other outer wear.  

SCRIP orders are due on December 1. These will be coming in before the 

holidays to pass out to any of your loved one! Just Like Thanksgiving, we 

will be having a sign-up sheet for holiday childcare. Please on the lookout 

for a message via Himama for more information. Parent Chapel will be on 

December 14 and we would love for you to come and join us! The church 

will be having some holiday events happening this month. You may find 

more information about these on the church’s website www.gdlc.org. Day 

One will be closed December 23-27 for the holidays. If you have any 

questions regarding anything, as always, please don’t hesitate to contact 

us via Himama or speak with us! 

 

Blessings, 

Kittens Teachers 
 

 Unit Topic: Christmas  

 

Color: Green  

 

Shape: Triangle   

 

Bible Story: Jesus Birth  

 

Fruit of the Spirit: Joy  

 

Basic Truth: God loves me. 

 

Bible Words: “God loved the 

world so much that he gave 

his only Son.” JOHN 3:16, GNT 

 

Dates to Remember   

  

1 - All SCRIP orders due 

 

2 - CL Symphony Christmas “Pops” 

Concert see gdlc.org 

 

8 - DOCA Christmas Program 

 

11 -Jingle Jam see gdlc.org 

 

14 - Parent Chapel 11am 

 

18 - Star of Wonder Christmas 

party see gdlc.org 

 

23 -27 – DOCA Closed        

 

23 – 24 - Christmas Worship 

Services see gdlc.org 

 

http://www.gdlc.org/

